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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Huson #1 - Sundry Form 4, Doc #401276218

1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 17, 2017 at 3:25 PM
To: agoss@austinexploration.com
Cc: Jason Kosola - DNR <jason.kosola@state.co.us>, "Housey - DNR, Melissa" <melissa.housey@state.co.us>, "Ferrin -

DNR, Jeremy" <jeremy.ferrin@state.co.us>
Hi Aaron,

The Sundry that was submitted to extend the pit closure requirement for the Hudson #1 (API #043-06226) was not
approved. This pit is subject to NOAV #401263050 and Aus-Tex Exploration needs to submit a Form 27 (if not submitted
already) and proceed with pit closure as required by the NOAV. As a result, the subject Sundry has been pushed back to
draft.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.
Thank you,
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor
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